HoBsico

Date: October 28, 2013

Federal Communications Commission

To Whom It May Concern:

This change of identification request applies for a new FCC ID: IYFD100 as
established for a currently approved device. This application by Hobbico, Inc. will
establish a new FCC ID under our own grantee code for the purpose of
marketing. The original grant to KATUMFEL INDUSTRY LIMITED (HK), FCC ID:
XN72G4-MA , granted on 06/17/2010, will remain in effect.

An authorization letter by KATUMFEL INDUSTRY LIMITED (HK) is attached.

The equipment is electrically identical. The original test results are applicable
and representative of this changed device.

External photographs are included in the application.
Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us.
Sincerely,

LUM (on %&[

Neal Cloud

Senior Product Manager
Hobbico, Inc.

Tel: 001-217-398-3630
Email: ncloud@hobbico.com

217-398-3630 Fax 217-398-0008

2904 Research Road Champaign, IL 61822  {




